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October 11, 2011 
 

Closure of SE 3rd Street 
between 102nd Avenue SE and Bellevue Way SE  

Bellevue Influent Trunk Project 
 

 
Closure of SE 3rd Street 
In early November, King County’s contractor will progress with pipeline work on SE 3rd Street between 102nd 
Avenue SE and Bellevue Way SE. Crews will start near 102nd Avenue SE and move east toward Bellevue Way SE. 
The nature of this work will require King County to close SE 3rd Street to through traffic. Local access will be 
maintained (cars will enter from either 102nd Avenue SE, or Bellevue Way SE depending on the location of work 
and the building). Those with work occurring directly in front of their driveways (limiting access) will be provided 
48 hours notice in advance of work.  Emergency vehicle access will be maintained at all times.   
 
Parking restrictions will be in place on the south side of SE 3rd Street. No parking signs will be posted 48 hours   
in advance of restrictions.  
 
Crews anticipate that this work on SE 3rd Street between 102nd Avenue SE and Bellevue Way SE will last for 
approximately six weeks. Crews may need to return in late February to complete final items and restoration. 
 
What you can expect: 

 Work hours will occur between 7 a.m. and 6 p.m. Monday to Friday, and 9 a.m. to 6 p.m. on Saturday (when 
necessary). 

 Closure of SE 3rd Street between 102nd Avenue SE and Bellevue Way SE; local access maintained. 

 Restricted parking on SE 3rd Street. 

 One-way northbound traffic on 102nd Avenue SE.  

 Noise and activity typical of construction: work crews, heavy machinery, dust, and trucks. 

 Traffic control and flaggers onsite daily to manage traffic flow and local access. 

 Emergency vehicle access maintained at all times and coordination with other public services. 

 24-hour project information hotline, 206-296-4081 
 

For more information: 

 24-hour project information hotline, 206-296-4081  

 Heidi Sowell, 206-684-1207, heidi.sowell@kingcounty.gov 

 Web: http://www.kingcounty.gov/environment/wtd/Construction/East/BellevueInfluentTrunk.aspx 

 To subscribe to construction updates contact heidi.sowell@kingcounty.gov 
 
Thank you for your continued patience through the Bellevue Influent Trunk Project construction! 
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